

DOON PUBLIC SCHOOL SHIVPURI LINK ROAD , GWALIOR SESSION - 2021 – 22 Home Assignment – 1 English CLASS – IV

Q 1. Read the passage given below and answer briefly the questions that follow:

It was a very pleasant day. A cool breeze was blowing. Rahul and Rishika were quite excited. Their mother was taking them to an Amusement Park. She had already kept a five-hundred rupee note topay for the joy-rides. But when she opened her purse to take out something, the note just flew away. Both the children ran after it butthey could not find it. "Sorry dear", said their mother. "We have to cancel the programme. I don't have more money today." "It is all right, Ma," said the children though they were disappointed. "Since we are not going out, let us clean and decorate the house, "Rishika suggested. "I'll bring some flowers and put them in the flower-vase," said Rahul. As he went out to pick some roses, there lay the five-hundred rupee note stuck amongthe roses. He shouted with joy to see the note.



1) Why were the children excited?

2) Why had their mother kept five hundred rupees in her purse?

3) What happened to the note?

4) Where was the note finally found?

5) Find the opposite of the following words from the above passage:

i) dirty -____

ii) less -____